
          NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

COMMISSION FOR THE PREVENTION OF 
VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of July 7, 2010 of the 
Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women (CPVAW) of the City of 
Santa Cruz has been CANCELLED.   
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 1, 2010 at 6:45 p.m.  
 
 
Posting Date:  June 21, 2010 
 
Kathy Agnone, Commission Coordinator 
831-420-5363 
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